  -----Original Message-----

    From:         Marc Cohen  

     Sent:         Thursday, December 16, 2004 7:23 PM

        To:         ICOH Board  (E-mail); Cougar (E-mail)

 Subject:         Lexy Bowen mtg wrap up

 For those of you who were unable to attend tonight's meeting wanted to let you know of some of things that were covered and decided made.

 *     Monthly meeting will be held one hour prior to the ICOH Board meeting ( 6:30 pm @ AFH, last Thursday of each month)

 *     It was decided that the initial request letter from the applicant and supporting

documentation would be sufficient

 *     The following letter will be drafted for the review of the group :  request for

addition information, acceptance letter, decline letter

 *     A tracking form was review to be place in each of the request files

 *     Judy Reeves will maintain all files for fund request

 *     Discussed other avenues of what the Lexy Bowen Fund could do - table to discuss in dept with ICOH board

 *     It was determine that the advisory board could alter  what part of an applicant's

request would be granted

 *     The determination of an urgent request would be left to the discretion of the co-chairs

 *     Reviewed a request to help pay rent and cell #, board approved to pay $1000 towards back rent and current rent due

 next meeting will be Jan 27...there will not be an ICOH board meeting that evening since board retreat is the following day

 Marc Cohen

 Associate Director, Volunteer Services
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